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Status of Pendins
Redress Cases
to be Discussed
Report on Campaign for
Justice's trip to Washington
will also be given Dec. 5.

An update on the cunent status of
more than 1,200 pending redress cases
will be discussed at a cofirmunity meet-
ing on Saturday, Dec.5,from I p.m., at
the Japanese American Cultural and
Community Center (JACCC), second
floor, conference room C, 2zg S. San
Pedro St., in Little Tokyo.

Fred Okrand, Robin Toma and Chris-
topher Prince, attomeys for Mr./rizrli
:'. United States andtte National C@li-
tion for RedftsnRepantions (/VCRR)
and Joe M. Suzuki v. the Unied States,
will lead the discuss.

A report on the Campaign forJustice's
delegation to Washington, D.C., lasl
week will atso be given.

We urge community membe$ to aF
tend this meeting," said Richard Katsuda
president of NCRR. "Even .hough the
Civil Libenies Acr of 1988 ended on
Aug. 10, the redress cases of over 470
Japanese Americans and 730 Japanese
Latin Americans ale still pending.

And according to the Office of Re-
dress Administration, there is not enough
money lo pay them all," Katsuda said.

NCRR discovered tha. the Civil Lib,
enies Act had language mandating that
the govemment invest the redress funds
at an inlerest rate of at least 5 percent,
However. except for a short period of
time lhis year. the govemment did not.

There would not be this shortfall in
redress funds had the govemment in-
vested properly. In addition, the govem-
ment could have had the entire $50 mil-
lion origioally intended by Congress for
the Civil Libenies Public Educarion Fund
to distribute for education and research.
Instead, the govemmenr appropriated
only $5 million. Thaf s why NCRR filed
our lawsuit. The cornmunity deserves
answeis," Katsuda said.

Okiand, Toma and Prince will dis-
cuss the relationship between the two
lawsuits and the attomey's recent re-
quest for postponement of the Nov. 17
faimess hearing on the Mochi?uki settle-
mpn! affer. The hearinc is now slatpd for
Jan.7, 1999, in Washingtbii, D:C.

In June, the U.S. offered an apology
and$5,0001o JapaneseLatin Americans
as settlement of rhe Mochizuki lawsuit.
However, by the beginning of Novem-
ber, it was projecaed by the Department
of Justice that remaining redress firnds
of $3.62 nillion would not compensare
the majority of former intemees.

The attomeys for Mochizuki et.al.
requested the delay on rhe final approval
of lhe setdement until after the Dec. 18
hearing on the NCRR and Suzuki law-
suits.

'Had the funds been invested, there
would have b€en enough in the redress
fund for much more than $5 million for
education gmnts andno quesaion offunds
to all redress payments. We hope thar
the govemment will rectify the situa-
tion," Katsuda said.

For more infomuaion. call NCRR at
(213)680-3484orCampaignforJustice
at (310) 473-6134.


